
From: Stephanie_Jentsch@fws.gov
To: Crisp, Ann@Energy; 
cc: Ryan_Olah@fws.gov; Chris_Nagano@fws.

gov;
Subject: Marsh Landing Generating Station - BIO-8
Date: Thursday, August 23, 2012 4:38:46 PM

Ann,

The Service requested that funds to be contributed by GenOn in association with 
the Marsh Landing Generating Station for activities that benefit Antioch Dunes 
species be held by the California Wildlife Foundation instead of by Friends of San 
Pablo Bay.   The California Wildlife Foundation is able to release funds for 
payment of invoices, which allows for easier dispersal of funds to the refuge in 
order to meet management needs that may arise quickly and are often difficult 
to predict.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions 
regarding this request.

Thanks,
Stephanie

Stephanie Jentsch 
Fish and Wildlife Biologist 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
2800 Cottage Way, Room W-2605 
Sacramento, CA 95825 
(916) 414-6496
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